
(650) 413-6503-Fax 
PIstedpsutate.f t.us 

1/22/00 

bar hula, 

I am writing in behalf of Wireless Access Neiwork Inc. We wauld like to discMtinue ow 
license to uperabe bng distmue &n I w s  under the impression that we have bun 
paying far CLEC status. I n  any meat, the $700 a y a r  bill that wed to  be $Sa is far more 
substmtial for us to pay fa. We ore currently a long time start up carpomtion and have 
not provided any senn'a to date. We plw an reinstating our serv ie  if the market 
durandinumses. 
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(850) 413-650J-Fo~ 
Plsler@psc.stote.f I.us 

1/22/08 
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Dear hula, 

I am writing in behalf of Wireless Acce95 Network Inc. We would like to discontinue ow 
license to 
wing for CLfC stotatus. In o y  event. the $700 a ycor bill thot used t o  be $50 is for mare 
substantial for us t o  pay for. We arc currently a long time stm up corporation clnd have 
not provided any services to dote. We plan on reinstoting our services if the market 
d m d  Incnosts. 

long distance urvice I was under the impression thot we hove bean 
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